Edmore School Board Special Meeting Edmore School Gymnasium Monday, April 9, 2018 @ 6:30 p.m.

Board chairman Doug Freije called the meeting to order at 6:33 p.m. All board members were present. Also present were Krista Aanderud, Mickey Berry, Sharon Blekestad, Ryan Fox, Katie Henry, Kristy Hoime, Mark Metz, Raechel Newgard, Sara Tezel, Connor Weber, Michelle Worley, Helen Volk-Schill, Sunny Johnson, Derrick and Jessica Beck, Justin and Jill Grohs, Mark Hodek, Richard and Roxanne Horner, Aaron Johnson, Gerald Kalhagen, Rick Knoke, Barb Lorenz, Sarah Moore, Paul and Jodi Myrvik, Michael Okeson, Owen and Valerie Sampson, Steve and Brenna Swanson, Bryce Hoime, Frank Schill, and Diane Martinson.

Hodek/Lorenz (MSC) to approve the agenda.

Mr. Schill and Mrs. Martinson gave a Powerpoint presentation regarding discussing the future of education, the new state and district report card that is required through ESSA (every student succeeds act), and the Choice Ready platform that each school district will be graded on.

Public input was received.

There being no further business, Hodek motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:01 p.m.

Doug Freije, Chairman

Diane Martinson, Business Manager